
 

 

 

March 31, 2025 

  

Due to the recent Earthquake in Myanmar that impacted Bangkok and vicinity on 28 March 2025, 

Public Company Limited would like to reassure our stakeholders, customers, and partners that all our 

manufacturing plants and employees are safe and are operating as usual. Our production facilities continue to 

function without disruption, and we are committed to maintaining th

efficiency. 

We appreciate the trust and support of our customers and business partners and will continue to monitor the 

situation closely to ensure seamless operations.

For further inquiries, please contact your 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

(Mrs. Voraluksana Ongkosit)  

Executive Vice Chairperson 

  

Due to the recent Earthquake in Myanmar that impacted Bangkok and vicinity on 28 March 2025, 

would like to reassure our stakeholders, customers, and partners that all our 

manufacturing plants and employees are safe and are operating as usual. Our production facilities continue to 

function without disruption, and we are committed to maintaining the highest standards of safety, quality, and 

We appreciate the trust and support of our customers and business partners and will continue to monitor the 

situation closely to ensure seamless operations. 

For further inquiries, please contact your sales representatives.  

Due to the recent Earthquake in Myanmar that impacted Bangkok and vicinity on 28 March 2025, KCE Electronics 

would like to reassure our stakeholders, customers, and partners that all our 

manufacturing plants and employees are safe and are operating as usual. Our production facilities continue to 

e highest standards of safety, quality, and 

We appreciate the trust and support of our customers and business partners and will continue to monitor the 


